
Membership 
 

Membership dues are needed to provide for publication and mailing costs of the Blood-Letter.  
We also use these funds to pay for author expenses, including the Spotted Owl plaque we present 
to our winning author.  There are also fees for the Post Office Box and for Return Postage fee 
deposit.  There is a non-profit State of Oregon fee and charges for our web site.  We are fortunate 
that Good Samaritan provides our meeting space and that Bill Cameron volunteers his talents as 
our web master.  Our membership year runs from September 1st to the following August 31st.  
Please check your name and address printed on the Blood-Letter to see if you are up-to-date.  If 
not, please send in your membership renewal without delay. 
 
 

Membership Renewal 
 

FOM memberships coincide with our Bloody Thursday program schedule which runs from 
September 1st to the following August 31st.  The expiration date of your membership is printed at 
the top of the mailing label.  Dues are $20.00 annually.  Friends of Mystery is a 501(c)(3) non-
profit organization.  Dues and additional donations are deductible to the full extent of the law. 
 
Name: _______________________________________________________________________ 
 
Street Address: ________________________________________________________________ 
 
City, State, Zip: ________________________________________________________________ 
 
Email: _____________________________________  Telephone: ________________________ 
 
Please check here if you would like to receive our information via email [  ] 
 
 
Remember to be thinking about your favorite mysteries read this year – voting 
information will be in the May newsletter! 


